Council of Chairs
Nov. 6, 2012

Present: Amelia Harris, Sandy Huguenin, Margie Tucker, Tom Costa, Bryan Hoyt, Scott Bevins,
Alex Edwards, John Mark Adrian, Rachel Tight, David Kendall, Jeff Cantrell, Rebecca Mullins,
Suzanne Adams-Ramsey

Announcements

The advising ad hoc committee continues to meet. The committee has recommended that,
beginning next spring, students who have completed at least 60 hours and students who have
declared a major will not be able to register for classes without the approval of their faculty advisor.

Departments need to complete their assessment reports for academic years 2011-12 and 2012-13.
Particular attention should be paid to areas of weakness and the action plan.

A discussion was held regarding faculty salary adjustments. Faculty who desire further information
should contact Mr. Huguenin or Mr. Bevins.



